
On June 28, 2024, The VFW Department of Arizona, 
Department Commander 
Jim McCormick and Derek 
Hulsebus Youth and 
Scouting Chair, (Both on 
left) and VFW Post 3513 
Post Commander Randy 
Deines (Pictured below), 

contributed $1700.00 a piece to assist 
the Arizona diaper bank. In doing this 
we were able to bring the level of 
diapers being distributed to needy 
families from 16,000 to 32,000 a year 
for the state. This will hopefully have a 
major impact on those struggling to 
afford the needed items for their kids, 
so they are able to focus on making 
their life better. The funds used from 
Department were from the "Youth 
program funds.”  Due to your 
assistance with fundraising, we were able to make this 
happen. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 


